
  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION YOUTH TRANSITION INFORMATION 
FAIR 

Transitioning from Children’s to Adult Services 

Date: Thursday, November 21, 2024 

Time: 4:00 – 7:00 pm 

Open for set up/take down: 3:30 – 7:30 pm 

Location:  Ecole Mission Senior Secondary 
(32939 - 7th Avenue, Mission BC) 

 

Mission Public Schools is again hosting an evening of learning for individuals and families in Mission 

about the transition process from children to adult programs and services. Transition is a necessary but 

often be a confusing process. Our goal is for those in attendance to gain knowledge and information and 

be better equipped for this important process. 

We are inviting your organization to participate in this event. The format for the information session is a 

trade-fair environment. Your organization will provide information for families and caregivers as they stop 

at your table to ask questions and to receive any additional information.  

There is no cost for participating in the Mission Youth Transition Information Fair. We value your 

participation and support of our youth as they navigate the path to adulthood. 

We look forward to your participation in our Mission Youth Transition Information Fair! For further 

information, contact Lisa Stevens at lisa.stevens@mpsd.ca.  

 

To register as a community participant with the Mission Youth 

Transition Information Fair, use this link. 
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